Aslan’s Cats
Improving the Lives of Leukemia Positive Cats

PO Box 221 Catskill, NY 12414 aslanscats.org
March 5, 2013

Paws and Claws Society, Inc.
1017 Grove Avenue

Thorofare, NJ 08086

Attn: Ms. Jean Smith, Treasurer

Dear Ms. Smith:

We are very grateful to the Paws and Claws Society and the Norman E. and Gwyneth L. Staats
Foundation for awarding us the wonderfully generous recent grant of $5,000. The grant will be
used for the funding of the veterinarian care which is so necessary to our unique cat population.
Understandably our cats’ medical expenses are the largest item in our budget. Thanks to the
generosity of this grant we will be able to maintain the high level of care needed by our rescues.
As you know cats who are found to be positive for Feline Leukemia are doomed to being put to
death or abandoned. Thanks to our supporters we are now able to fund frequent at-home visits
from a local veterinarian hospital. Your support of this program has permitted us to provide a
longer and healthier life to our wonderful feline family.

Perhaps the best way to describe how our success is measured is the story of one especially
needy kitty. Lea was even more at-risk than most of our intakes. She was born with Cerabellar
Hypoplasia, a neurological condition that greatly inhibits normal mobility. That condition coupled
with her Feline Leukemia made her chances of being cared for slim to none until she found her
way to Aslan’s Sanctuary. Here she is given the best of care and lots of love. Please take joy in
knowing that you have helped this little girl and hundreds of others have a happy and safe home
for life. LITTLE LZ24 SAYS THANK Yyou

On behalf of our wonderful kitties and from the b tom of our hearts we thank you for joining us in
this life-giving work. Your generosity is saving many lives.

Sincerely,
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This organization has earned the GuideStar Exchange Seal, demonstrating its
commitment to transparency. This will verify that no goods or services were received by you, the
donor, in exchange for this donation. Aslans Cats, Inc. is a not-for-profit 501¢(3) organization that
receives no city, state or federal funds.




